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§ Brenda Broadhead 
§ Brigitte Baggs 
§ June Hall 
§ Dawna Ruggles 
§ Claudia Ellerman 

February 2015 

21éé. After Swap Meet Bunco Partyééééééééé... éé.Wichita Aôs 

23éé. Club Meeting at Minisa Park, 704 W. 13th é.............. é....é.7:00 PM  

 Program: Tour Planning by Don Grabendike  

April 2015 

9-12é. MARC Membership Meetééééééééééé. éé...Joliet, IL 

14éé Newsletter Deadline...editor@wichitaas.coméé..é.. é..Linda Kibbe 

27éé. Club Meeting at Minisa Park, 704 W. 13th é.............. é....é.7:00 PM  

10éé Newsletter Deadline...editor@wichitaas.coméé..é.. é..Linda Kibbe 

23éé Club Meeting at Minisa Park, 704 W. 13th é............... .é..é.7:00 PM  

28é... Shake Down TourðMoundridge & Carlton, KSéé... ...Beaver, Kibbe 

March 2015 

18éé Club Meeting PicnicéééLocation to be determined.  

May 2015 
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January 26, 2015  
 

 President Dennis Ellerman called the meeting of the Wichita Aôs to order on January 26, 2015 at 7:00 P M.  A 
new member, Brandon Valerius was introduced. The minutes of the November meeting were approved as printed in the 
newsletter.  
 A summary of finances was given by Rex Kraus, Treasurer. Sunshine Lady, Bonita Graham reported that Dick 
Foote is home and recovering from pneumonia and Bob Bruce will begin receiving chemo treatments soon.  
A thank you note was received from the Verlyn Cushenbery family and notes were received from recipients of the charity 
auction thanking the club for the donations.  
 Brenda Broadhead, representative to MARC & MAFCA, reported that those interested in the Mileage 
Driving Awards Program should contact her or check the Web-Site. Dennis Ellerman passed two magazines from 
MAFCA and MARC to two lucky members and suggested if they were not a member, they might consider membership.  
Dennis Ellerman announced that local membership directories are available now or could be picked up at the 
Swap Meet and club dues are now due. He thanked the club for the support of the charity auction.  
The Ladies Christmas Luncheon was a fun activity as reported by Linda Boivin. Dennis Ellerman reported for Chris 
Cushman that the Christmas Party was a huge success. The New Yearôs Day tour was a cold but enjoyable event as 
reported by Don Grabendike.  
 Dennis Ellerman announced that the 40th annual and final Swap Meet will be February 6th and 7th and 
the Bunco Party will be February 21st at Minisa Park beginning at 6:00 P. M. It will be a pot luck meal with Brenda 
Broadhead and Barb Phye in charge.  
 Linda Kibbe announced the ñShake Downò tour would be March 28th. A sign- up sheet and details will be 
available at the February meeting.  
 Thanks was given to Tom Ruggles and John Stone for assisting in the sale of the Swap Meet.  
Refreshments were furnished by Helen Louise Beaver, Orpha Eyres, Terry Grabendike, Rita Hoffmans and Nora Meyer.  
John Saindon from the Sunflower Charity Swap Meet was introduced and spoke of plans for the 2016 Swap Meet.  
For the program, Tom Ruggles gave instructions and answered questions regarding the 40th and final Swap Meet. Sign up 
for volunteers are still needed.  
 Meeting adjourned.  
 The next meeting: February 23rd, 7:00 P. M. Minisa Park  
 Joanna Adams , Secretary 
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 The 40th & Final Sunflower Swap Meet is now in the history books. With the terrific help of so many members of 
the Wichita Aôs it was a very successful swap-meet with a full cast of vendors and shoppers.  I personally regret that this 
was our last swap-meet but decisions had to be made with the information available.   I believe the future of the swap-
meet is in good hands and will serve the Wichita community well.  I am told that about 40 indoor spaces remain available 
as well as several outside spaces.  John Saindon, the organizer of the new Sunflower Charity Swap-meet, offered The 
Wichita Aôs one position on the board to be formed for their swap-meet.  If you are interested in serving in that position 
please contact me. 
  Our February program will be Tour Planning with Don Grabendike.  If you have an idea for a tour please be sure 
to bring it to the meeting.  Touring in our Model Aôs and the resulting camaraderie is what itôs all about. 
 I look forward to seeing everyone at the covered dish (with food inside) dinner and Bunco party at the Minisa 
park building Saturday February 21st at 6:00 pm. 
 Dennis Ellerman, President   
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The Wichita Aôs meet on the 4th Monday of the month with exception to the month of  May and December.  Due to Me-
morial Day Weekend in May, the  meeting is held on the 3rd Monday of the month.  We do not hold a meeting during the 
month of December.  Other meeting changes will be published in the newsletter prior to the scheduled meeting.  The meet-
ings are held at Minisa Park, 704 W. 13th, Wichita, KS.  Meeting time is 7:00 PM. 
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Swap Meet date:  February 5-6, 2016 
Move in date: February 4, 2016 

 

Kansas Star Casino 
777 Kansas Star Casino 

Mulvane, KS 
 

Email:  kssunflowerswapmeet@gmail.com  
Call John Saindon:  316-992-5002 
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 The Northwest Missouri Model A Ford 
Club would like to invite you to the 2015 Re-
gional Meet being held in St. Joseph, Missouri 
from June 8 through June 12, 2015. Join us for a 
fun filled week of activities and tours.  
 We will be taking road trips to scenic 

locations such as Conception Abbey, the Lost Creek Wind Farm, and 
Shatto Dairy. Weôll drive to Lathrop Missouri which is the home to the 
Antique Car, Tractor and Engine Club for a tour and photo shoot. Of 
course there will be lots of good food, fellowship, ladies events, tech-
nical seminars and the ever popular Hubley Derby and Car Games. In 
addition self-guided tour information will be available. More infor-
mation and registration forms are posted on the N.W. Missouri web 
site, www.2015regional.com/  
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Saturday, March 28, 2015 
 

 People have asked me why this is called a ñShake Down 
Tourò.  It will soon be spring and it is time to pull our Aôs out of the 
garage and shake the dust off them.  This is also a great time to 
check the cars out before traveling on any longer trips this summer.    
 We are driving to Moundridge and view a monument that 
was made for the  Swedish Mennonites, which Francis Grady 
helped build.  We will visit a museum and have lunch at Quincyôs.  
After lunch we are driving to Carlton, KS for a photo opportunity, 
cake and ice cream.   
 There will be a sign up sheet at the February and March 
club meeting.   
 Leave: 7:30 AM from Kwik Shop, 7107 W 37th Street 
North, or  37th St. N. and Ridge Road.    
 Cost:  $10 per club member 
            $15 per non club member 
 Information:  Beaver: éé..  
             Kibbe:   éé. 

Saturday, February 21, 2015 at 6:00 PM 
we are meeting at Minisa Park, 704 W. 
13th for a covered dish dinner and Bunco 
Party.  
 
Bring a covered dish or dessert of your choice, eat-
ing utensils, plates and  drinks will be provided. 
 
We will have fun playing Bunco following the meal. 
 
If you have any questions please contact: 
Broadhead's  éé.... or Phye's  é... 
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 I have included in this newsletter the membership applications for MARC and MAFCA.  I received 
a letter from MARC stating that all Region members must be MARC members.   
 You will find contact information for the 2016 Kansas Sunflower Meet at the bottom of this page.  
You can also keep updated with their announcements on Facebook.   You can enter ñAnnual KS Sunflower 
Swap Meet for Charityò in the search area.  Click on it and then click ñlikeò to receive future updates of the 
swap meet on  Facebook.   
 Linda Kibbe, Editor 
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Tom Ruggles, 2012-2015 Swap Meet Chairman  
�3�K�R�W�R���E�\���5�R�O�D�Q�G���'�L�F�N�H�\ 

John Stone (right), 2007-2015 Swap Meet Secre-
tary, standing with his brother, Jim Stone. 
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 It is now history.  The Sunflower Swap Meet has 
had a great run, and the final one was a big success.  Every 
volunteer job was filled and there was hardly a vacant ven-
dor space to be found.  The weather was wonderful, buying 
and selling were healthy, and our members worked hard to 
make the finale a special event. 
 If there was a complaint, it was that it took so long 
to get all the vendors moved in.  But that was not for lack 
of effort.  Our volunteers worked to assist vendors in un-
loading, but the huge volume of parts simply took a long 
time to move through the buildings. 
 Many of us have received compliments or a thank-
you from vendors and participants.  Most everyone who 
attends understands how much effort has gone into making 
ours one of the best swap meets in the country, and many 
of them expressed their appreciation.  As chairman I want 
to thank every one of you who helped this year, and for all 
of the previous meets.  A special thanks goes to all of the 
ladies who have kept us well-fed with their delicious treats. 
 The new owners of the swap meet, to be known as 
the Sunflower Charity Swap Meet, were busy signing up 
vendors for the 2016 event at the Kansas Star Casino.  By 
noon Saturday their vendor spaces were nearly sold out.  
While most of us are sad to see our participation in the 
swap meet come to an end, we do wish them well with the 
charity event, and hope that it will allow the swap meet to 
continue for another 40 years. 
 Tom Ruggles 
 Swap Meet Chairman �3�K�R�W�R���E�\���5�R�O�D�Q�G���'�L�F�N�H�\ 


